Town of Rutland, Vermont
Special Meeting of the Select Board
Wednesday, September 6, 2017
Town Hall 6PM

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Josh Terenzini at 6PM. Meeting started with the
pledge of allegiance. Present were JP Faignant, Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, Joseph Denardo, Mary Ashcroft and

Chairman Terenzini.

Josh asked JP Faignant to chair the meeting, which was agreed to by the Board. P Faignant
assumed the chair. Upon motion made by Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, seconded by Joe Denardo and
unanimously voted, the Select Board went into executive session to discuss a personnel matter. Alf but
Police Chief Dumas were asked to leave. Chief Dumas left the meeting at about 6:04PM.

The Sefect Board came out of Executive Session at 6:36 PM,

No action was taken. Upon motion made by Chris Kiefer-Cioffi, seconded by Joe Denardo and
unanimausly voted, the meeting was adjourned at 6:37PM.

Respectfully submitted, Mary C. Asheroft, Clerk.




